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A PERSONAL MESSAGE FROM THE PREMIER

On behalf of the Government of Ontario, I am delighted to extend
warm greetings to everyone attending the holy consecration of the
Sringeri Temple,

Ontario is a province that thrives on difference and welcomes diversity.
We embrace every culture, and we have ties to every part of the
international community. Indo-Canadians have made, and continue to
make, invaluable contributions to the social, economic and cultural
fabric of our great province.

1 applaud members of the Sringeri Vidya Bharati Foundation for
making this worthwhile project a reality. Thanks to your collective
vision and hard work, the temple will serve as a proud symbal of unity

— and will be instrumental in preserving and promoting Hindu culture
and traditions in Ontario,

Please accept my best wishes,
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Dalton McGuinty
Premier



